
Re: FW: Election Results ~ 

John Saffir to: Bibi Sherifa Khan 10106/2011 12:25 PM 

C. "Frank Fatone" <ffatone@electionservicescorp.com>, Emad 

e. Hassanin, Barbara Tavora-Jainchill 
Bee: Stephen Kisambira 

History: This message has been forwarded. 
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Dear Frank, 
Apparently Ms. Kahn still does not get it. I do not have a grievance, but a RIGHT as a dues paying member 

to see the results directly from Election Services. Let me explain, the monies paid to you by Ms. Kahn came from the 
Staff Union fund. I contribute to this fund on a monthly basis; therefore, I am paying for your services. The monies 
paid to you do not come from Ms. Kahn's pockets. In all fairness, transparency, and the integrity of your company, 
releasing the results from and on Election Services letterhead, would be in your company's best interests. I have 
many rights, and one of them would be to go to the press explaining how the election company will not release the 
results to the people that are actually paying for you services. That sort of publicity you do not need. There is also 
the issue of staff not receiving the e-mails to vote, and staff that are not supposed to vote getting your e-mail' s to 
vote. Ms. Kahn kept ignoring their repeated efforts to contact her so she can rectify this problem (of not getting the 
e-mail). Needless to say, the problem was never addressed, so a significant number of staff did not have the 
opportunity to vote. 

So, in closing, I appeal to you to use your good common sense and release the results, 
John Saffir 

PS. I am unaware of any dispute body that the polling officers have set up. I doubt if one even exists. 

Bibi Sherifa Khan Dear Frank, Thank you for bringing this to my att ... 10106/2011 11 :45:23 AM 

From: Bibi Sherifa Khan/NY/UNO 
To: "Frank Fatone" <ffatone@electionservicescorp.com>@UN-MAILHUB 
Ce: John Saffir/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Emad Hassanin/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Barbara 

Tavora-Jainchill/NY/UNO@UNHQ 
Date: 10106/2011 11 :45 AM 
Subject: Re: FW: Election Results 

Dear Frank, 

Thank you for bringing this to my attention. 

If Mr. Saffir has a grievance he can bring it to the relevant dispute body that has now been set-up through 
the efforts of the Polling Officers. 

Regards, 
Bibi 

~S.~ 
Chairperson 

Polling Officers, 43rd Staff Council 

United Nations Staff Union 

Rm. DC2-1345D 

Tel: 1212963-8485 
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